From: Glen Miller

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 2:29:55 PM

| respectfully request support for Bill HB2314.
Vote YES on HB2314.
| hope you support moving HB2314 forward in legislature.

My own personal motorcycling experience with Lane Sharing for 10 years in California was the the Safest
Motorcycle vs Auto Traffic experience I’ve ever had in my life. | grew up in Miami and have lived in Atlanta, NYC,
Chicago and Los Angles. I’ve ridden motorcycle on the streets in traffic since 1980.

But the last 10 years here in Portland area have been the most Unsafe & Dangerous riding in traffic conditions I’ve
ever experienced.

| feel that sitting in traffic behind an automobile that is turning left and | have no legal option to pass safely has
created an Unsafe Trapped feeling while riding in traffic in Oregon.

HB2314 would help ease the stress of riding a motorcycle in traffic for me at this time in my life, | hope this can
become a Law.

“Lane Sharing is Caring”
Sincerely, Glen Miller

Sent from my iPhone
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